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In reviewing the public file for WOLF-FM, it was noted that there were some instances 

where political orders were not uploaded in what the FCC might consider a timely fashion as this 

occurred in part due to absence of the General Manager at the time due to recommended Covid 

isolation and a misunderstanding of the staff for forwarding political orders from the same 

candidate to the General Manager for timely uploading to the station’s online public file. 

Additionally, in two instances, Quarterly Issues/Programs lists were uploaded late.  In 

one instance, it was only one business day late, and in the other just over two weeks late. 

 


